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April 26, 2020 

Dear APS Families,  

During the school closure, there are several resources in the Attleboro community that are 

available to you. Please take a moment to review the links for the services provided below. 

Internet Connectivity 

If you need assistance with low-cost internet in your home, the following information for 

Attleboro residents can be found on the APS website under the COVID-19 tab, Internet 

Connectivity Assistance.  

 

Attleboro Public Library 

Don’t have a library card? The Attleboro Public Library is offering immediate access to the 

library’s digital collections with an e-card. More information can be found by clicking this link to 

services available.  

 

Lunch Program 

The Attleboro Public Schools, through our food service provider Whitson’s, is providing free 

lunches to all students under the age of 18. The program runs from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM, 

Monday through Friday. We also serve lunches for Saturday on Friday. The lunches are 

distributed at the Principal’s Entrance (on Blue Pride Way) at Attleboro High School.  

 

The lunches are packaged in bags and organized on tables in front of Attleboro High School to 

be taken off-site. Participants can walk or drive up and a lunch will be brought to you. Anyone 

under 18 will receive a lunch, and no identification will be requested. Unfortunately, we are not 

able to accommodate special dietary needs or allergies. Please visit this link for more 

information.  

As always, please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. We will persevere through 

this together.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Laurie Regan 

Assistant Superintendent 

http://www.attleboroschools.com/c_o_v_i_d-19/a_p_s_technical_support/internet_connectivity_assistance
http://www.attleboroschools.com/c_o_v_i_d-19/a_p_s_technical_support/internet_connectivity_assistance
http://www.libraryaware.com/2431/Posts/View/dadf4f9a-cfb9-4e86-a3f1-54a5c3576949?SID=662112ef-36d1-464c-a683-e78681a19c57
http://www.libraryaware.com/2431/Posts/View/dadf4f9a-cfb9-4e86-a3f1-54a5c3576949?SID=662112ef-36d1-464c-a683-e78681a19c57
http://www.attleboroschools.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_158566/Image/Copy%20of%20Copy%20of%20Blue%20Yellow%20Food%20Lunch%20School%20Cafeteria%20Menu%20(4).png

